
Southeastern Wisconsin Environmental Program Associate 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Martin Luther king Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

RE: Groundwater Monitoring Wells MW-2, MW-7 and MW-8 
Heimes Garage 
3418 - 66th Street 
Kenosha,WI53142 
BRRTS#: 03-30-409382 

To Whom it may concern: 

This letter is to confirm the transfer of responsibility for groundwater monitoring wells 
MW-2, MW-7 and MW-8, which were installed as part of the environmental site 
investigation of the above-referenced site . Upon closure of the Heimes Garage site, the 
responsible party for the Yutka Storage site at 6606 - 341h Avenue Kenosha, WI (BRRTS 
#: 02-30-5781 09) will assume responsibility for these wells for purposes of groundwater 
monitoring for the Yutka Storage site. The signatory below agrees to properly maintain 
and abandon the wells in accordance Wisconsin Administrative Code NR141 
requirements. 

If you have any questions please call Sean Cranley of Midwest Environmental 
Consulting at (262) 237-4351. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

r~~ 1ke Nardi - Nardi Properties, LLC 
(906) 360-2543 

Date 


